MORROW COUNTY
NOTICE OF FIRST HEARING ON ENACTING MORROW COUNTY’S AMBULANCE
SERVICE ORDINANCE AND REPEALING
ORDINANCE MC-C-4-98
STATE OF OREGON		)
				) ss.
County of Morrow		)

	NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN: that on April 3, 2024, a Public Hearing will be held in the Bartholomew Building, Heppner, Oregon, to consider the enactment of Morrow County’s Ambulance Service Ordinance and Repealing Ordinance MC-C-4-98 (the “Ordinance”) under the authority of ORS 203.035, 203.045, 682.031, 682.062, and OAR 333-260-0000 to 333-260-0070.
	The Board of Commissioners' first hearing on the enactment of the Ordinance is scheduled for April 3, 2024, at 1:00 pm, at the Bartholomew Building, 110 N Court St., Heppner, Oregon. The Board of Commissioners will hear testimony and receive written comments about the enactment of the Ordinance. All interested persons may appear and be heard. Copies of the Ordinance are available at the Bartholomew Building to all people who request a copy.  
	Persons wishing to submit written statements before the hearing may mail them to the Morrow County Administrator’s Office, Attn: Matthew Jensen, P.O. Box 788, Heppner, Oregon 97836, in time for them to be received by April 2, 2024.
	This notice will be printed in the Heppner Gazette on March 27, 2024, and posted at the Morrow County Courthouse (100 S Court St, Heppner, Oregon), Bartholomew Building, and Irrigon Government Building (205 NE Main Ave, Irrigon, Oregon) at least seven (7) days before said hearing.

Dated this 27th day of March, 2024.
Morrow County, Oregon
